Response to Comments

Comment Set 8
Letter from Lisa Volder dated March 21, 2004

3/21/04

TO: Michael Rosauer
rosauer(@cpuc.ca.gov

California Public Utilities Commission
c/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agura Hills, Ca. 91301

FROM: Lisa Volder
21981 Birchwood
Mission Viejo, Ca 92692

Re: Viejo System Project

Dear Mr. Rosauer:
Please stop the addition of anymore overhead power towers specifically the Viejo 8-1
System Project . | currently have two huge towers not more than 50 feet away from my

home which bring down the property values in Mission Viejo, and also are a health
concern.

Please update these systems to underground power systems, and add new ones
underground as most other cities do within Orange County.

Thank yon for your gonsideration.

0/

/ - Lisa Volder

Viejo System Project D-89 May 2004
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8-1 Please see General Response GR-2 regarding property values and General Response GR-1
regarding EMF. Undergrounding of the power lines is discussed in General Response GR-3.

Viejo System Project D-90 May 2004
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